

f 0

13

ISSUE



13/12/2024

Message from Mrs Stamford

This is the last newsletter of an incredibly busy term. We have had some amazing events and opportunities at Headlands School this term and we look forward to sharing even more after the Christmas break.

On Wednesday, our Sixth Form students enjoyed an unforgettable ice skating trip to Winter Wonderland Ice Rink in York. The trip was a resounding success, filled with laughter, skillful skating, and a few gentle tumbles that only added to the fun! From beginners cautiously holding onto the railings to more experienced skaters showing off their twirls, it was heartwarming to see everyone supporting and cheering each other on. The atmosphere was truly festive, with twinkling lights, and a Haribo tree! Our

students demonstrated impeccable behaviour, making us incredibly proud of how they represented our school in the wider community.

This year's Christmas Concert was an absolute triumph! Held on Wednesday evening, setting the perfect stage for a night of festive cheer. The concert featured a variety of performances from our incredibly talented students. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the students, staff, and families who contributed to this event.

We wish all of our families a restful break and we will see everybody back in January.

Mrs Stamford Head of School



Future Chef Competition

Jak Stead and Maelys Price took part in a Future Chef competition at East Riding College in Bridlington on Friday 6th December.. The dishes were of a very high quality. Maelys made seasoned chicken with sauteed potatoes, french beans and a homemade mayonnaise sauce. Jak made Peri Peri chicken with sauteed potatoes and spicy rice. The judges were very impressed with the dishes. James Mckenzie who is a Michelin Star chef at the Pipe and Glass in South Dalton was one of the judges, he was very impressed by the standard of the dishes. Maelys won the competition and she will now compete in a regional final at Sheffield Hallam University. Well done Jak and Maelys! - Mrs Jones







Year 9 Football

Congratulations to the Year 9 Boys Football team who have qualified for the East Riding 7-a-side finals by winning the qualifying tournament going unbeaten and not conceding a single goal! - Mr Fairlamb

